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4th May  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all the parents who have returned Parent Questionnaires this week, including those who I have harassed on the playground or at school events! Hopefully when they are all counted we will have a large number of returns which will make the statistical data far more meaningful. I have found all the additional comments made by parents very informative. Please be assured that these have all been read by myself personally and the leadership team and all suggestions will be considered and discussed. Where there are certain themes arising from the feedback we will give a written response when we share the results of the questionnaire with you. Please don’t think that now the questionnaire is finished that it represents the end of your opportunity to give feedback. I always value parents emailing me, tweeting me or speaking with me on the playground so please do continue to do so. I will also be exploring other ways that parents can easily put forward views and suggestions to the school in the future. 
Recently the Governors and school leaders have facilitated a change of school website. The eagle eyed among you will have noticed a new, simplified layout intended to just give the key information parents and others require in a more accessible way with drop down menus. We have many more photos scrolling on the home page and these are far more current than on the previous site. I am also pleased to say the school twitter feed is embedded on the home page of the site. As ever, do let us know what you think. 

Thank you to parents who have already returned renewed consent forms in order for us to be compliant with General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) on 25th May. To clarify, these consent forms are being collected and collated and we will action all the revised preferences so they become effective on 25th May. This means preferences identified will not become effective immediately.  Apologies that this wasn’t clear on the consent form. 
It has been another busy week at Littletown. On Wednesday our Year 4 pupils enjoyed their rearranged visit to Exeter Mosque. Thank you to parents who accompanied the trip. A huge well done to Reception class RNK/MH for their brilliant class assembly yesterday. The children shared their learning with such energy and confidence for children so young. Thank you to all parents who attended.  This week we also welcomed Year12 students from Colyton Grammar School to work with some of our Year 4 pupils on a Reading comprehension project. This was very successful and is set to continue over the coming weeks. 
Next week we have 3SD/DN Class Assembly on Thursday morning after drop off.
Finally, may I wish all Littletown families a wonderful bank holiday weekend and I look forward to seeing everybody next Tuesday morning.
Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
Nursery 

We are learning about the police and we have written notes for the police. 

Reception 

Riley “We are making slime” 

Zahra “We have been learning about 3D shapes” 

Mrs Katene’s class have been practising their assembly 

Year 1 

Darcey “We have been writing about a Woolly Mamouth.” 

Charles “We have been learning about staying safe on the internet” 

Year 2 

Josh “In PE we have been throwing and catching.” 

Mabel “We have been learning about William Morris the artist 

Year 3 

Bria “We have been playing Kwik Cricket.” 

Ben & Tom “In Science we have been doing tests on rocks.” 

Year 4 

Daniel “We have been acting out story parts.” 

Katie “We went to the Mosque” 

Year 5 

Millie “We made Mayan Hot Chocolate.” 

Kiara “We have been learning about E-Safety.” 

Year 6 

Esme “We are preparing for our SAT’s.” 

Ewan “We have been doing Ratio’s in Maths”. 

Editor and News Reporters: Harry, Tom, Benny, Millie and Millicent
Staff News 
Cleaner wanted

We are currently looking to recruit a cleaner for the school premises Monday to Friday between the hours of 3pm and 6 pm. Please call into the school office for more details. 

Messages 
GDPR consent forms

Thank you to parents who have already returned these. Please do return them to us as soon as possible as some areas of our work can be prohibited without this updated consent eg – photos for website etc once GDPR becomes active on 25th May 2018. 
Crossing Patrol

Parents received a parent mail message from me yesterday with the doubly unfortunate news that Mrs Balch is unable to undertake her patrol duties until further notice and that there is no cover or plan to cover in place from crossing patrol administration. After pressing the issue with urgency we today received the following message from them:

‘We will carry out a Review as we do with all vacant sites which will include a pedestrian and vehicle count at school travel time and collection of collision data statistics so we get a full picture of the suite and I will get back to you when this is complete. As the school may recall our last count in 2015 identified that it did not meet the criteria for a Local Authority funded patrol.
 
If from the school’s local knowledge there is a more suitable potential location for a crossing site please let me know asap.
 
In the meantime this will be a good opportunity to advise parents and children that the site is unmanned and a reminder that providing a patrol is not a statutory requirement and even where a patrol is provided, parents remain responsible for ensuring their children’s safety, just as they do when there is a zebra or a signalised crossing.’
The paper for Honiton
This week I had the pleasure of meeting with Tim Dixon who is the editor of the new Honiton newspaper The Paper for Honiton. Tim has outlined his commitment to featuring the young people of Honiton and celebrating all the great things that happen at Littletown. The first issue out this week is free of charge and Tim has kindly given us copies for parents to collect. Please pick up your free copy from the leaflet case in Reception office. 

Good luck to Gymnastic Finalists

Tomorrow Maicey and Halley will represent Littletown Academy in the national Primary School Gymnastic Finals in Stoke on Trent. We are very proud of them and wish them good luck! 
Royal wedding

To celebrate the Royal wedding the PTFA and school will be holding a street party picnic on Friday 18th May. Parents and community will be welcome to join us. Further information will be shared via letter next week. 
School events/Dates
Next week:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Bank holiday 
No school
	
	
	Nursery Outdoor Classroom
3SD Class Assembly
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